National Information and Communications Technology Authority

Public Consultation

Call for Comments on National
Emergency Call Service Guideline

In accordance with Section 229 of the National Information and
Communications Technology Act 2009, NICTA hereby invites
stakeholders and the general public to make comments on the draft
National Emergency Call Service Guideline.

Copies of the draft guideline can be obtained from the NICTA Head
Office located on Frangipani Street, Hohola, Port Moresby, and the
NICTA Regional Offices located in Lae, Kokopo and Mt Hagen. The
document can also be downloaded from the NICTA website at
www.nicta.gov.pg

The closing date for written comments is\close of business September
30, 2016.
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